
 

 
 

  
National Headquarters 

Level 12 
80 The Terrace 

PO Box 2133 
Wellington 

New Zealand 
  

Phone +64 4 496 3600 
 
 

16 February 2022 

 

Jaden Jones 

By email: fyi-request-18354-c8f00d2b@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Tēnā koe Jaden 

 

Information Request – Christchurch Fire Station appliances 

 

I refer to your official information request dated 27 January 2022 asking for the following 
information:  
 
Can you please tell me what appliances are going to be stationed at the new Christchurch City Fire 
Station when it opens? 
 
The deployment of appliances to the new Christchurch City Station will be dependent on 
operational and planning needs, which are variable. At this stage, Fire and Emergency New 
Zealand expects the following appliances will be placed on station:  

• ChCh217 (Pump Rescue Tender). 

• ChCH214 (Type 4 Aerial Appliance). 

• ChCh216 – (Type 5 Aerial Appliance). 

• ChCh2111 – (Tanker). 

• Auxiliary appliances and vehicles as per operational needs. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 

 

Lucy Cotterill  

Chief Advisor to the DCE - Office of the Chief Executive 
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